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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
There is a consideration item in your packet to amend the general services contract with
Bartlett in West to do a full hydraulic analysis.  Additionally, we have issued an RFP to
obtain Barnes Razor OGP pumps to place within the Hillcreek system to improve service at
the properties that are most hydraulically remote within this system.  We will be able to
identify when and where these pumps are replaced within this system and track this within
the GIS system.  We will begin the hydraulic analysis assuming the board approves the
contract amendment with Bartlett and West.  The ultimate goal here is to reduce the overall
number of service calls within the Hillcreek system, which will reduce our overall pressure
sewer service costs.  We will have pricing back for the pump purchase at the September
meeting for board consideration.
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